
 
 
 
 

 
 

Coming up next week…10/10/2022  

 

If you haven’t brought in a family photo yet, please 

can you bring one in this week.  

 

Monday 10th October is “Hello Yellow” day for World 

Mental Health Day    
 

Learning in school: 

Theme for the Term: All about me! 
During this topic we will be getting to know each other and finding out 

about our new friends and school. 

 

This week we will be learning about what makes us special and who is in 

our family. We will be creating self-portraits, family portraits and 

labelling our family members. 
Phonics: 

This week, we will be learning the new sounds h, b, f and l and the tricky 

word ‘the’. 
Maths: 

We will be comparing sizes, matching different sized teddies to their 

homes and getting a special delivery – but what is inside?  

We will also be exploring five frames this week.   
Additional notes and reminders 

Please don’t forget to log any comments on the Boom Readers app. Your 

child will have two books- one library book and one reading book. The 

library book is a book for you to read to your child and their reading book 

is for them to read to you. The library book can be changed once a week 

 



on your child’s reading day. Their reading book can be changed when you 

feel appropriate.   

 

At the end of this half term we will be celebrating Diwali. We would love 

to have parents come into school to share their knowledge about this 

festival. If you would like to join in to with this experience for the 

children, please speak to your class teacher. 

 

We will ventilate the classrooms all day and spend as much time as 

possible outside, so please make sure your child has appropriate clothing 

including a coat.  
Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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